
COUNCIL MEETING
Wednesday 18 May 2022, 2.00pm
(Council Chambers, Leongatha)

Dates are also listed on Council’s website:

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/ 
meeting-dates

If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council Meeting in 
person, you can access a live stream 
through Council’s website:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

Council conducts its meetings according 
to COVID Safe Plan requirements.

Please contact the Governance team for 
questions about Council Meetings.

JOB OPPORTUNITIES
Council has a number of vacant positions 
currently taking applications. Please visit 
Council’s website for details: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
employment

WORKS THIS WEEK
For a list of upcoming works, please visit:  
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/works

ALERT: SCAM PHONE CALL
Council has received reports that there is 
someone calling residents asking them to 
complete the Community Vision 2040 survey.

This is not Council. This is a scam.

We will not be calling you to complete the 
survey. Please do not provide any personal 
information or answer any of the questions. 
Hang up, block the number, and look out for 
your friends and family by letting them know.

For more tips on how to spot a scam, please 
visit: www.scamwatch.gov.au 

CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

IMPOUNDED VEHICLES
Council impounded the following vehicles 
in accordance with Schedule 11 of the Local 
Government Act 1989:
2004 Blue Nissan Sedan
Impounded on: 20 April 2022
Impounded from: Davenport Road, Loch
Registration Number: SRR989
Engine Number: JN1CBAN16A0073298
2022 Silver Holden Sedan
Impounded on: 15 March 2022
Impounded from: Korumburra-Inverloch Road, 
Kongwak
Engine Number: W0L0JBF1911209205
2008 Grey Mazda Sedan
Impounded on: 27 April 2022
Impounded from: Bate Street, Leongatha
Registration Number: WKA781
Engine Number: JM0DE10Y180113942
Unless these vehicles are collected and 
relevant fees paid within 14 days of the date of 
this notice, the vehicles will be offered for sale 
to the public. For enquiries, please contact the 
Local Laws team on 5662 9200 during office 
hours.

Registration for three- and four-year-old 
kindergarten in 2023 is now open.

Registering is easy! Simply head to Council’s 
website, complete the online application 
form and nominate your top three 
kindergarten preferences.

Council operates a central registration 
system on behalf of all participating 
kindergartens across the Shire to ensure an 
easy and fair process for all parents. The 
information also helps Council to anticipate 
future demand for services.

Children are allocated into kindergartens 
based on parents’ preferences and in 
accordance with State Government Priority 
of Access guidelines. Where demand for 

a kindergarten exceeds the number of 
places available, a wait list will be created 
in partnership with the kindergarten service 
providers.

There are currently 14 kindergartens in 
various locations across South Gippsland, 
with 12 of those being involved in the Central 
Registration program.

To be included in a first-round offer, 
registrations must be received by 30 June 
2022.

To find out more, or to register, please 
visit: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
centralenrolment

For more information, please call Courtney 
Revere on 5662 9200.

Kindergarten Registration Open for 2023
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Register Now for Your Say 
South Gippsland
We always want to hear the views of our 
community. In order to do that, we have a new 
engagement platform, Your Say South Gippsland.
If you don’t want to miss a single opportunity to 
get involved, your best bet is to register. When you 
do, you will receive regular updates on projects 
you follow and when new opportunities come up.
To register for the platform, please visit 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au


